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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

1. Further to the notes by the President of the Security Council dated
30 June 1993 (S/26015) and 27 July 1993 (S/26176) concerning the Council’s
documentation and related matters, the President of the Security Council wishes
to state that all members of the Council have indicated their agreement with the
following proposals:

1. Effective 1 January 1994, the documents of the Council should be
published in an annual series. Accordingly, the first Security
Council document for 1994 should be numbered "S/1994/1".

2. The current system of numbering the adopted resolutions of the
Security Council will continue unchanged.

3. On the understanding that the verbatim record of each meeting of the
Security Council will continue to be made available as provided in the
Council’s provisional rules of procedure, and subject to final
agreement by the Council on the basis of a further report from the
Secretariat in early December 1993, as of 1 January 1994 the verbatim
records are to be issued in final form only.

2. The members of the Council will continue to review the list of matters of
which the Security Council is seized with a view to rationalizing it and to
consider other suggestions concerning the Council’s documentation and related
matters.
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